STATE OF ARKANSAS

DEPARTMENT OF POLLUTION CONTROL AND ECOLOGY
8001 NATIONAL DRIVE, P.O. BOX 8913
LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 72219-8913
PHONE: (501) 682-0744
FAX: (501) 682-0753

March 8, 1999

Mr. David Hasness

Hazard Control Technologies, Inc.
150 Walter Way

Fayetteville, GA 30214

RE: F-500
Dear Mr. Hasness:
This is in response to your request for a letter commenting on the referenced product.

I have reviewed the information you have submitted. Based on this information, the Department
of Pollution Control and Ecology has no objection to the use of this material, F-500, on petroleum
hydrocarbon spills or fires that have occurred on land or hard surfaces. The use of this product on
or in waters of the State of Arkansas or in areas where it may reach waters of the State via storm
drains, ditches or overland flow must have prior approval from this Department. This letter of no
objection does not constitute approval, certification, authorization, licensing or promotion of the
referenced product.

Please contact me if you have any questions.
Sincerely, : .
Bruce Kirkpatric

Assistant Chief
Water Division




